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Mandates awarded
Limited request for proposals n°2012FRR03
"MANDATES FOR TRANSITION MANAGEMENT"

On the 21st of September 2012, the FRR launched a limited request for proposals in order to select
investment service providers for the management of its transitions.

Following the selection process, the FRR has decided to accept the following proposals:
» Blackrock Advisors (UK) Limited
+ Goldman Sachs International

+ Russell Implementation Services

The mandates are granted for a duration of three years with the option of a further year.

The FRR was very pleased with the number and quality of proposals received and extends its thanks to all
the participants in this RFP.
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